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Reflecting On 2022 and a Sneak Peek Into the Year Ahead 

2023 - The Year of Action 

 

 

 

From The Executive Director 

Welcome To 2023 

 

I take this sincere opportunity to welcome you to 2023 

The good memories of 2022,certainly will never fade away rather fuel the continues impact 

we seeks to make in 20233 an in the coming ,days, weeks, months, and with the clock 

tickling lets settle down doing something now and forever… 

 

Management will continue to counts on you all for collaboration, insights and above 

resourcing us to make inroad… 

 

It’s our solemn prayer and hope that this year 2023, will equally leave a mark worth 

celebrating and touting. 



2022 

Yes, we have done it gain 

 

We at community and family aid foundation, see opportunities in every situation, and 

always stand by our faith and standard of deliveries. We are certainly not move by events, 

or challenges rather we see the need to up our games to deliver as one. With covid-19 still 

around and the many global rooms, challenges ,wars, persecution and range different 

countries levels  domestics uproars ,large scales environmental we still survive ,lived to 

share our testimonies. 

 

Your esteem organization, once more is here to account for our stewards of what we have 

achieve both in Ghana and across the globe. 

2022 offered us the chance to response to any court level challenges critical among them 

were 

 

Addressing the reproductive, rights and health services and delivery needs of all at all levels 

(speaks details are enumerated in our reports) 

Contribute to Ghana national polices levels interactions on environment, preparation 

toward cop27 Egypt, national educational summit 2022, environmental engagement for 

change activities, movement building for covide-19, road to universal health coverage 

celebrations…. 

 

Issues out timely press releases – we dared to share and communicate our policy stands and 

contribute to ongoing debates on relevant national policies.. 

 

Activate change –to the sustainable development goals- offered timely stakeholders 

mobilizations efforts of ensuring that no is left behind.. 

 

On the grounds face to community awareness creations and key stakeholders engagement 

for national and communities problems solving… 

 

Building the future starts today…we as origination begin exit and sustainable resources 

mobilizations to keep up with the good work…. 

 



Human resources development for change- explore avenues of making everyone mater- 

that ensuring one that all contributors to the organizations chain of activities are well 

resources and empowered or life, 

 

Board of trustees is agents of change…. Critical in our affairs during the period was the 

constant engagement  of the highest decision making body official…had fruitful year of 

ensuring that they are all at Paris into the organizations activities and are living up to their 

mandates… 

 

Finally, from 360 to 360… we are happy to leverage and bringing our experiences to bear in 

mentoring other organizations especially the no limited charity organization in Ghana soar 

to soar higher…. 

 

These few pronouncement shows that your organization, management, volunteers and 

among others stakeholders have all equally contribute to the growth of the foundation and 

made it what it is today, 

Indeed, 2022 was a year in its own way, and will go down  history of  this reports as a having 

a mix bags of both good, bad and urgently. 

 

We fully counts on your help for more assistance to roll out our intended actives in 2023 to 

continue touching lives and making everyone and every life matters…be there with us  

 

Together we say shine and let’s shine collectively…. 



 

 

From our eminent board 

 

Dear all, 

We are all certain that, 2022 have passed with immense surprises and leaving a mark 

forever in your hearts... 

We at the helm of affairs have equally guided management through the 12 months journey 

and are happy to join them in reporting for the year under review. 

 

The summary by the Executive DIRECTOR and the team on the grounds are enough to spur 

you to come on board with further support, 

 

There were challenges at all fronts during the year that have passed, from the global scale 

to local levels  

But one thing that stood out was the vibrancy and commitment of all not giving up 

Yes, we have made a mark and 2023 offers us another opportunity to go together in 

oneness and above all the hope to touch live and making every live, mater… 



 

In 2023 management have plan of actions and interventions that speak well, and we hope 

you will resources us to get there, ensuring that we make another mile stone achievement 

before leaping or crossing over to year 2024. 

 

Together we say be there with and let’s fly together 

This reports says it all…hope you in time to go through and get reliefs from the joy of 

partnering to make change possible….and helping us to make inroads 360….happy new year 

2023 to you all…. 

We say shalom, 2023…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



Workshop: mentoring for change /from dream to career mindsets 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
Cliquez ici pour lire le bulletin en français.  

 

Community  And Family Aid Foundation –Ghana celebrates UHC Day 2022 

International UHC Day is celebrated each year on 12 December. Thank you to everyone who 
joined the UHC Day campaign in December 2022, with the theme “Building A Healthier 
Future For All In Ghana Collective Efforts Of All Matters”. Read more about the UHC Day 
campaign and review engagement on social media using the hashtag #UHCDay. You can 
continue to use all resources and the toolkit provided on the campaign website. We will 
announce the campaign theme for 2023 in May 2023. 

In the lead-up to UHC Day 2022, we are excited to announce a UHC Day series featuring 
UHC-related highlights, suggested key messages to engage with, and ongoing information 
about this year’s campaign to drive momentum toward 12 December. In this issue, we 
provide a recap of the UHC Day Partner Kickoff Call and UHC-related highlights at UNGA77. 

We are looking forward to continuing working to support your #HealthForAll advocacy 
efforts. For any questions, please reach out to campaign@uhcday.org. 

 Our foundation took a bold step of organizing a series of community activities such 
women’s cooking completion in partnership with the rural project support network 
women’s group at the ABOKOBI community in Accra towards the end of November. This 

solid platform was used to educate and shares the latest universal health coverage 
messages, state of play of health issues in Ghana and beyond. 
 

1. UHC Day 2022 Partner Kickoff Call Summary 

 
Please see below for several resources discussed on the UHC Day 2022 Partner Kickoff Call: 

●      Download the event recording 

●      View the Partner Kickoff Call presentation deck 

https://uhc2030.cmail19.com/t/d-l-zofyd-ijhtwjuli-j/
https://uhc2030.cmail20.com/t/d-l-zthykil-ijhtwjuuy-jl/
https://uhc2030.cmail20.com/t/d-l-zthykil-ijhtwjuuy-jr/
https://uhc2030.cmail20.com/t/d-l-zthykil-ijhtwjuuy-jr/
mailto:campaign@uhcday.org
https://uhc2030.cmail19.com/t/d-l-zofyd-ijhtwjuli-t/
https://uhc2030.cmail19.com/t/d-l-zofyd-ijhtwjuli-i/
https://uhc2030.cmail19.com/t/d-l-zofyd-ijhtwjuli-y/


●      Explore the UHC Day Toolkit, featuring key messages, graphics and templates. Be sure 
to continue refreshing this page in the lead-up to 12.12.22, as we continue to add more 
toolkit resources. 

We look forward to continuing our collaboration with you as we approach UHC Day 2022. 
Follow and interact with @UHC2030, @CSOs4UHC and @UHC_Day on Twitter to stay up-to-
date on all things about UHC Day! 

Learn more about UHC Day here! 

  

2. UHC-Related Highlights at UNGA77 

Group of Friends of UHC Event Summary: 

 
Third Annual Ministerial Event of the Group of Friends on UHC 

In advance of the 2023 UN High-Level Meeting on UHC, the event focused on mobilizing 
political leadership to strengthen health systems through a primary healthcare-oriented 
approach.  

A series of thematic conversations discussed, among other topics, the importance of 
strengthening financing for health systems as a means of pandemic prevention, addressing 
health inequities amid humanitarian and displacement crises, and the impact of climate on 
health. The event concluded with examples of best practices to accelerate global progress 
toward achieving UHC by 2030. 

The event featured remarks from Dr. Tedros Adhanom Ghebreyesus, Director-General of 
World Health Organization and the hosts of the event:  H.E. Mr. Don Pramudwinai, Deputy 
Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs, Kingdom of Thailand and H.E. Mr. Hayashi 
Yoshimasa, Minister of Foreign Affairs, Japan. 

Find live tweets of the session on @UHC_Day on Twitter and watch the event recording. 

https://uhc2030.cmail19.com/t/d-l-zofyd-ijhtwjuli-d/
https://uhc2030.cmail19.com/t/d-l-zofyd-ijhtwjuli-h/
https://uhc2030.cmail19.com/t/d-l-zofyd-ijhtwjuli-k/
https://uhc2030.cmail19.com/t/d-l-zofyd-ijhtwjuli-u/
https://uhc2030.cmail19.com/t/d-l-zofyd-ijhtwjuli-o/
https://uhc2030.cmail19.com/t/d-l-zofyd-ijhtwjuli-b/
https://uhc2030.cmail19.com/t/d-l-zofyd-ijhtwjuli-n/
https://uhc2030.cmail19.com/t/d-l-zofyd-ijhtwjuli-p/
https://uhc2030.cmail19.com/t/d-l-zofyd-ijhtwjuli-x/


  

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
Subject: Re: APPRECIATION AS A SPEAKER 
To: RAISED Initiatives <info.raisedinitiatives@gmail.com> 
 
 
Thanks a lot for sharing.  
 
On Tue, Oct 18, 2022, 2:42 AM RAISED Initiatives <info.raisedinitiatives@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the stirring speech you gave us at the 
Pan-African Talk, Abuja on 6th August, 2022. All participants were not only in awe of your 
knowledge, but also greatly impressed by your presenting style. 
 
It was a great pleasure to listen to your wise words and learn so much from it. I take this 
opportunity to thank you on behalf of our entire RAISED Initiatives team and all participants 
who were captivated by your talk. 
 
I am extremely grateful to you to touch on the subject "Opportunities available to African 
youths in Africa" in your speech and create so much awareness regarding the same. It would 
be our immense pleasure to invite you once more to spread awareness around the subject 
in the near future. 
 
Attached is a certificate of appreciation for your gesture shown us. 
Thank you once again! 
 
Sincerely, 

mailto:info.raisedinitiatives@gmail.com
mailto:info.raisedinitiatives@gmail.com


RAISED Aminu Adamu Ahmed 
(National General Secretary, Nigeria) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Appreciation for attending the C20 Kick-Off Meeting 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: wgac@civil-20.org <wgac@civil-20.org> 
Date: Fri, Mar 11, 2022, 1:52 AM 
Subject: Appreciation for attending the C20 Kick-Off Meeting 
To: wgac20@googlegroups.com <wgac20@googlegroups.com> 
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

mailto:wgac@civil-20.org
mailto:wgac@civil-20.org
mailto:wgac20@googlegroups.com
mailto:wgac20@googlegroups.com


  

On behalf of the Anti-Corruption Working Group C20, we would like to convey our sincere 
gratitude for your active participation, continued support, and valuable input during the C20 
Kick-Off Meeting on March 7 – 8, 2022. 

  

We look forward to your participation in the upcoming agenda of Anti-Corruption Working 
Group C20. Please kindly find enclosed our communication package, priority issues, and the 
deck presented during the breakout session 
through https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1QRXqPE5YflQNfDjl4q3_6l1Igq5Oc1yE?usp
=sharing 

  

We also invite you to join our signal 
on https://signal.group/#CjQKIJP5tYbQwQ0oPNWXXKKV3jeZItMZYTBzY6oi9CkORJqOEhDEdx
sB7lUuMqw74axuuqvz 

  

For further updated information on C20, please visit our official website at https://civil-
20.org/ for a comprehensive report about the C20 Agenda. 

  

Once again, thank you for your kind attention. In the meantime, we hope you stay healthy 
and stay safe. 

  

Best Regards, 

  

Dadang Tri Sasongko 

Anti-Corruption Working Group Coordinator 

C20 Indonesia 

 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1QRXqPE5YflQNfDjl4q3_6l1Igq5Oc1yE?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1QRXqPE5YflQNfDjl4q3_6l1Igq5Oc1yE?usp=sharing
https://signal.group/#CjQKIJP5tYbQwQ0oPNWXXKKV3jeZItMZYTBzY6oi9CkORJqOEhDEdxsB7lUuMqw74axuuqvz
https://signal.group/#CjQKIJP5tYbQwQ0oPNWXXKKV3jeZItMZYTBzY6oi9CkORJqOEhDEdxsB7lUuMqw74axuuqvz
https://civil-20.org/
https://civil-20.org/


 
 
 
 
Today is:- Universal Health Coverage Day 2022 
12th December 2022 - Monday  
Theme: " Build the world we want: A healthy future for all," 
I Joseph Kwashie and management of Community And Family Aid Foundation-Ghana, join 
the international community to celebrate the 2022 Universal Health Coverage Day, this day 
..12 12 2022... 
A Healthy generation makes a healthy world, as the world is facing overlapping 
Humanitarian and environmental emergencies. From poverty to hunger to the looming 
threat of pandemics to the climate, vast inequalities, inequities persist within and between 
countries.  
It’s also providing opportunities to Build the better world we Want: A healthy future for 
all.... 
Quality Health service and care are not the reserved for the have and have not but for all... 
Universal health coverage lifts people out of poverty,promotes well-being of families and 
communities, protect against public health crisis and move us towards health for all... 
Now  

Let's acknowledge and celebrate progress moving towards UHC in all regions of the world  
Raise awareness for the need to increase investments from government to build a 
sustainable and resilient health systems that can drive high quality, affordable,people 
centered, life-long participatory primary health care for all... 
Beyond that, the time is now to re-priotize UHC and for health systems to work for 
everyone... 
Finally, 
If it must be done, it must be done well, UHC inequities in service coverage and financial 
hardships exists in many countries,especially among vulnerable and hard to reach 
populations... 
Let's walk the talks and fight for what matters most and that includes me and you...there is 
no better time than now , let's rise to " Build the world we want now: A healthy future for 
all... 



Thanks 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

International Migrants Day 2022 

 
 

 

UN Secretary-General's statement to the Network 

 

Sat, Dec 17 at 11:50 AM 

On this International Migrants Day, we reflect on the lives of the over 280 million 

people who left their country in the universal pursuit of opportunity, dignity, freedom, 

and a better life. 

Today, over 80 per cent of the world’s migrants cross borders in a safe and orderly 

fashion. 

This migration is a powerful driver of economic growth, dynamism, and understanding. 

But unregulated migration along increasingly perilous routes – the cruel realm of 

traffickers – continues to extract a terrible cost. 

Over the past eight years, at least 51,000 migrants have died – and thousands more 

have disappeared. 

  



 

Behind each number is a human being – a sister, brother, daughter, son, mother, or 

father.  

  

Migrant rights are human rights. They must be respected without discrimination – 

and irrespective of whether their movement is forced, voluntary, or formally 

authorized. 

We must do everything possible to prevent the loss of life – as a humanitarian 

imperative and a moral and legal obligation. 

We must provide for search and rescue efforts and medical care. 

We must expand and diversify rights-based pathways for migration – to advance the 

Sustainable Development Goals and address labour market shortages. 

And we need greater international support for investments in countries of origin to 

ensure migration is a choice, not a necessity. 

  

There is no migration crisis; there is a crisis of solidarity. 

  

Today and every day, let us safeguard our common humanity and secure the rights 

and dignity of all. 

 

 

 

Today is international volunteers day ..... so I want to say a little... 
“As you grow older, you will discover that you have two hands — one for helping yourself, 

the other for helping others  

“The best way to find yourself is to lose yourself in the service of others....  
“Volunteering is at the very core of being a human. No one has made it through life without 

someone else’s help.” –  



“Volunteerism is the voice of the people put into action. These actions shape and mold the 

present into a future of which we can all be proud.”  
“Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world; 

indeed, it’s the only thing that ever has.”  

“We make a living by what we get. We make a life by what we give.”  

“Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much.” –  
“Too often we underestimate the power of a touch, a smile, a kind word, a listening ear, an 
honest compliment, or the smallest act of caring, all of which have the potential to turn a 

life around.” Nadia  
“Everybody can be great. Because anybody can serve. You don’t have to have a college 
degree to serve. You don’t have to make your subject and your verb agree to serve. You 
don’t have to know the second theory of thermodynamics in physics to serve. You only need 

a heart full of grace. A soul generated by love.”  

“Life’s most persistent and urgent question is, what are you doing for others? From all of 
from #stopthecut2030 I wish to say a very big thank to all our wonderful volunteers all 

around the globe.... your the best ..... May the spirit of volunteerism keep us all.... 

warm regards.  
Seasonal greetings from  friends,communities, donosra and partners across the globe  

 

List of both local and international  

 

Local 

Armelle Sae-Jeanne 
Managing Director 
CCI France Ghana/Fri, Dec 16 at 7:58 AM 

 
 

 

Ghana Youth Environmental Movement/ 

 
 

Sat, Dec 24, 1:07 
AM  

 

 

 

 
The Center for Learning and Childhood Development - Ghana / 
 
 

Mon, Dec 26, 12:57 AM 
(1 day ago) 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/stopthecut2030?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUIeQD4BAvJyyxu6W6PGaQUX4vsghydtKiOGziWC0WASBKuFd3PHqDQBW7MkQHb7aNcuFn5jro3po1okNKXyuiCj_mdeAxrNJwRdPlViskqkrlnNljq0naBrLMWAJKSae8&__tn__=*NK-R


 
 

Sun, Dec 25, 1:39 AM (2 
days ago) 

  
 

to me 
 

 

International Youth Alliance for Family Planning Sat, Dec 24 at 10:59 PM 

 

/African Center for Science and International Security/Sat, Dec 24 at 3:18 PM 

 

The World Youth Alliance /Sat, Dec 24 at 12:43 PM 

Reproductive Health Supplies Coalition/  

 
 

Thu, Dec 22, 
6:00 AM 

 

The Akonadi Foundation/ 

 
 

Wed, Dec 21, 
10:27 AM  

 

the Annenberg Foundation’s/Fri, Dec 23 at 2:01  

Mel Spigelman, MD 
President and CEO 
TB Alliance/Wed, Dec 21 at 3:59 AM 

The Global Road Safety Partnership/Wed, Dec 21 at 1:50 AM 

friends at FHI 360/Tue, Dec 20 at 8:26 AM 

 

NCD Alliance team/Tue, Dec 20 at 2:24 AM 

Global Network of Civil Society Organisations for Disaster Reduction/Tue, Dec 20 at 1:27 AM 

Alliance of NGOs on Crime Prevention and Criminal Justice/Mon, Dec 19 at 12:02 AM 

Planetary Health Alliance/Sat, Dec 17 at 8:00 AM 

 



 

World Literacy Foundation/Sat, Dec 17 at 6:02 AM 

 

World Hepatitis Alliance/Fri, Dec 16 at 10:54 AM 

 

 

 

From all of us at Fistula Foundation/Sat, Dec 24 at 9:02 AM 
 
Chairman, International Democrat Union/Sat, Dec 24 at 8:17 AM 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Management and Staff of Guaranty Trust Bank (Ghana) Ltd, we wish you a 
very Merry Christmas. 

You have been an amazing, supportive customer and we wish you nothing but joy this 
Yuletide. 

Thank you for banking with us.  

  

Corporate Communication and Experience 

Guaranty Trust Bank (Ghana) Limited. 

  

...wouldn't you rather bank with us? 

 
 

 

 

 



International  

Coalition to abolish slavery and trafficking /CAST –USA/ 26TH December, 2022 

C20 is one of the official Engagement Groups of the G20/ 26TH December, 2022 

 

Faith for Earth 
  

 

23 December 2022 
Faith for Earth Newsletters 

  

Season's Greetings for Peace, Prosperity, and Partnerships for People and the Planet 

 
  

 
 

#Faith4Earth | #Faith4Nature  
  

 

© UNEP Faith for Earth | Privacy | _ Contact Us | website 
  

 Peace Child International/ Tue, Jan 3 at 7:00 AM/2023 

 

Coalition for the UN We Need (C4UN),/ Mon, Jan 2 at 2:45 AM/2023 

 

 

https://track.mdrctr.com/track/link/key/90089-282-4578-1-4375-5739/signature/c534b6cd35443ad79e911f5abf3ae2ac/contactInfo/Y29uSWQ9NDM3NX5%2BZW1haWw9Ym9zc2JpZzI0QGdtYWlsLmNvbX5%2BZW1wSWQ9OTAwODl%2Bfm1vdmlsPS1%2BfnN1YklkPTI4Mn5%2BZW52SWQ9OTd%2Bfmxpc3RJZD0xfn5zbmFwSWQ9NTczOX5%2BbWRQYXJ0cz0xfn5tZERDU3ViamVjdD1%2Bfm1kRW1haWxNRDU9YzU0NGIxNDBmNzE0NDBjNWZiMDFhZDc1YWFjMmVmMzd%2Bfm1kRW1haWxTSEEyNTY9OTAxN2MxNTc1OWQzZjI2ZjExODdmNTMwMjg1YTQ2ZDBiOWI5ODljYWUxYTk1ZTdkZWZkOWMwZGY1ZGJmNGZiZn5%2BcmVnaXN0ZXJEYXRlPTIwMjAtMDctMTMgMTI6MTM6Mjh%2Bfm1kRGVsaXZlcnlEYXRlPTIwMjItMTItMjMgMTM6MzA6MDB%2BfmNvbl9tZDU9ZDY2MjkwYTc3NTdkMmEwZTRiZTgyMDIzMzEwM2UyMzk%3D/userid/c544b140f71440c5fb01ad75aac2ef37
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#m_3442102526096304495_
https://track.mdrctr.com/track/link/key/90089-282-4619-1-4375-5739/signature/c534b6cd35443ad79e911f5abf3ae2ac/contactInfo/Y29uSWQ9NDM3NX5%2BZW1haWw9Ym9zc2JpZzI0QGdtYWlsLmNvbX5%2BZW1wSWQ9OTAwODl%2Bfm1vdmlsPS1%2BfnN1YklkPTI4Mn5%2BZW52SWQ9OTd%2Bfmxpc3RJZD0xfn5zbmFwSWQ9NTczOX5%2BbWRQYXJ0cz0xfn5tZERDU3ViamVjdD1%2Bfm1kRW1haWxNRDU9YzU0NGIxNDBmNzE0NDBjNWZiMDFhZDc1YWFjMmVmMzd%2Bfm1kRW1haWxTSEEyNTY9OTAxN2MxNTc1OWQzZjI2ZjExODdmNTMwMjg1YTQ2ZDBiOWI5ODljYWUxYTk1ZTdkZWZkOWMwZGY1ZGJmNGZiZn5%2BcmVnaXN0ZXJEYXRlPTIwMjAtMDctMTMgMTI6MTM6Mjh%2Bfm1kRGVsaXZlcnlEYXRlPTIwMjItMTItMjMgMTM6MzA6MDB%2BfmNvbl9tZDU9ZDY2MjkwYTc3NTdkMmEwZTRiZTgyMDIzMzEwM2UyMzk%3D/userid/c544b140f71440c5fb01ad75aac2ef37
https://track.mdrctr.com/track/link/key/90089-282-4619-1-4375-5739/signature/c534b6cd35443ad79e911f5abf3ae2ac/contactInfo/Y29uSWQ9NDM3NX5%2BZW1haWw9Ym9zc2JpZzI0QGdtYWlsLmNvbX5%2BZW1wSWQ9OTAwODl%2Bfm1vdmlsPS1%2BfnN1YklkPTI4Mn5%2BZW52SWQ9OTd%2Bfmxpc3RJZD0xfn5zbmFwSWQ9NTczOX5%2BbWRQYXJ0cz0xfn5tZERDU3ViamVjdD1%2Bfm1kRW1haWxNRDU9YzU0NGIxNDBmNzE0NDBjNWZiMDFhZDc1YWFjMmVmMzd%2Bfm1kRW1haWxTSEEyNTY9OTAxN2MxNTc1OWQzZjI2ZjExODdmNTMwMjg1YTQ2ZDBiOWI5ODljYWUxYTk1ZTdkZWZkOWMwZGY1ZGJmNGZiZn5%2BcmVnaXN0ZXJEYXRlPTIwMjAtMDctMTMgMTI6MTM6Mjh%2Bfm1kRGVsaXZlcnlEYXRlPTIwMjItMTItMjMgMTM6MzA6MDB%2BfmNvbl9tZDU9ZDY2MjkwYTc3NTdkMmEwZTRiZTgyMDIzMzEwM2UyMzk%3D/userid/c544b140f71440c5fb01ad75aac2ef37
mailto:iyad.abumoghli@un.org?subject=Faith%20for%20Earth%20Newsletter%3A%20&body=Dear%20Dr.%20Iyad%2C%20%0A%0A
https://track.mdrctr.com/track/link/key/90089-282-4620-1-4375-5739/signature/c534b6cd35443ad79e911f5abf3ae2ac/contactInfo/Y29uSWQ9NDM3NX5%2BZW1haWw9Ym9zc2JpZzI0QGdtYWlsLmNvbX5%2BZW1wSWQ9OTAwODl%2Bfm1vdmlsPS1%2BfnN1YklkPTI4Mn5%2BZW52SWQ9OTd%2Bfmxpc3RJZD0xfn5zbmFwSWQ9NTczOX5%2BbWRQYXJ0cz0xfn5tZERDU3ViamVjdD1%2Bfm1kRW1haWxNRDU9YzU0NGIxNDBmNzE0NDBjNWZiMDFhZDc1YWFjMmVmMzd%2Bfm1kRW1haWxTSEEyNTY9OTAxN2MxNTc1OWQzZjI2ZjExODdmNTMwMjg1YTQ2ZDBiOWI5ODljYWUxYTk1ZTdkZWZkOWMwZGY1ZGJmNGZiZn5%2BcmVnaXN0ZXJEYXRlPTIwMjAtMDctMTMgMTI6MTM6Mjh%2Bfm1kRGVsaXZlcnlEYXRlPTIwMjItMTItMjMgMTM6MzA6MDB%2BfmNvbl9tZDU9ZDY2MjkwYTc3NTdkMmEwZTRiZTgyMDIzMzEwM2UyMzk%3D/userid/c544b140f71440c5fb01ad75aac2ef37


 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Mon, May 2, 
2022, 4:33 AM 

 
 
 
PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL 
Re: Movement for Immunization Agenda 2030: Letter of Acceptance for Joseph 
Kwashie (bossbig24@gmail.com) 
Dear Joseph, 

We are pleased to inform you that you have been selected to participate in the 
Geneva Learning Foundation’s upcoming Full Learning Cycle for the IA2030 
Movement. View schedule & details… 
Now, we need you to promptly confirm your participation. 
To confirm your participation click on the button below and join the IA2030 
Movement Announcements in Telegram (install | more info). Once you are in the 
Telegram group, please introduce yourself and confirm your participation. 
CONFIRM & JOIN TELEGRAM 
IMPORTANT: If you do not click on the green button within 48 hours, you will be 
removed from the Movement. 

 You will then receive further instructions on your email bossbig24@gmail.com. 
 WARNING: If you use an email other than bossbig24@gmail.com, your 

participation will not be recognized. 
 Prioritize viewing and reading our emails as soon as they arrive in your inbox (Click 

here to ensure they arrive…). 
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 Subscribe to our calendar to ensure you do not miss important events. 
 Need help with Telegram? Click here to view short tutorials… 

Now that your seat is secured, please share the invitation with trusted colleagues 
and networks. 

 We recommend that you join the Movement for Immunization Agenda 2030 with 
your trusted colleagues who are also facing vaccine hesitancy. 

 Use the buttons below to share the invitation to join this Exercise with them. 

      
LEARN MORE 
Best regards, 

Reda Sadki 
The Geneva Learning Foundation 
 

Unsubscribe | Sent by The Geneva Learning Foundation 
18 avenue Louis Casaï • Geneva, Switzerland • CH-1209 

 

Thank You - Letter to UNGA Sent 
Inbox 

 
janika@cghproject.org 
 

Dec 13, 2022, 
7:57 AM 

  
 

to me 

 
 

Dear Mr Joseph Kwashie 

 
Thank you once again for taking the time to support our joint letter to the UN General 
Assembly, calling for the involvement of academics and healthcare workers in the 
forthcoming UN High-Level Meeting on TB. 

 
We are delighted to have secured support from over 400 colleagues from around the world. 
The letter has now been sent to the President of the UN General Assembly and the two Co-
Facilitators of the meeting. The letter is attached for your records, and further information 
can be found on the UK Academics and Professionals to End TB website (www.ukaptb.org). 

 
We will be in touch again in the new year to keep you informed about the letter’s impact, 
and to let you know about any further advocacy opportunities. If you have any questions, 
ideas, or suggestions for collaboration, we would love to hear from you. 

Wishing you a restful festive season and a healthy start to the new year. 
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Janika, on behalf of UK Academics and Professionals to End TB  

 

 

 



 

 


